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Video: Rep. Mark Johnson: School districts are being forced to “budget in the 

dark” 
 
Salem, Ore. – In a remonstrance delivered following the conclusion of this afternoon’s House floor 
session, Representative Mark Johnson (R-Hood River) shared his thoughts on how lawmakers can 
provide financial stability to Oregon school districts by reforming the state's approach to public employee 
compensation. 
 

 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_mO4w9sEB_w 
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